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August 10, 2015 

 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE RESPONSE TO PETITION 

(By Friday, August 28, 2015) 

 

 

RE: Adams County v. Burlington Northern Railroad Company 

Docket TR-950140 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On August 5, 2015, Commission Staff (Staff) filed with the Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission (Commission) a petition to reopen the record in the above-

referenced docket and rescind the Order Granting Petition to Construct and Install Railroad 

Signals with Gates on Bob Lee Road entered August 21, 1995 (Order). Staff states that the 

circumstances on which the Order were based no longer exist. Parties who wish to respond to 

Staff’s petition may do so by Friday, August 28, 2015. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the Commission invites responses of the 

parties to Docket TR-950140 on Staff’s petition by 5:00 p.m., Friday, August 28, 2015. 

 

 

 

GREGORY J. KOPTA 

Director, Administrative Law Division 


